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Doctor Henry Blackburn
2108 Oliver Avenue
Minneapolis, Minnesota

Dear Doctor Blackburn,

By this time you have no doubt received an "official note"
of appreciation from our Corresponding Secretary for your
informative and beautifully presented program during
Heart Care month, Yet, I want to add my thanks also. It
was a priviledge for me to be able to introduce you at
the meeting and to share the program with you,

Your presentation could not have been more articulate,
informative, or charming,

Most gratefully,

H o 0

Laurene Tibbetts (Miss)
Director, Minnesota Museum Art School

April 10th, 1974



